
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Jena McRae Schwirtz
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Takayama, Robynn (ART); Maria Jenson; Rhiannon MacFadyen
Subject: Notice of public board meeting for SOMArts May 3rd
Date: Friday, April 2, 2021 12:50:57 PM

 

Hello,

I am writing to inform you that the SOMArts Cultural Center Board Meeting on May 3, 2021 is open to members of
the public who would like to address the board or explore board membership. Full info is below:

Public Board Meeting
SOMArts Cultural Center
Monday, May 3rd, 6-8pm
Zoom link provided with RSVP
Public Input: 7:30-8pm
Please RSVP to: jena@somarts.org

Thank you!

Jena M. Schwirtz
Director of Operations
SOMArts Cultural Center
415-863-1414 x112
(Gender pronouns: she, her)
* Lately my average response time to email is about a week. If your message is urgent, please re-send and put "Urgent" in the
subject line (if you haven't already) so that I know you need a faster reply. Thank you!
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